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The Project

This project will reconfigure the interchange
at Interstate 805 (I-805)/ La Jolla Village Drive
from a full cloverleaf to a partial cloverleaf
design, and will include bridge widening and
ramp realignments.

The Need

These improvements would eliminate the
existing weave at the on- and off-ramps on
I-805. By realigning the existing on- and off-
ramps at La Jolla Village Drive, the project
would improve safety for pedestrians and
bicyclists and greatly enhance vehicular
movements through the interchange area. The
project would benefit residents, businesses,

and commuters in this mixed use area.

Project Status

An Environmental Impact Statement/
Environmental Impact Report was approved
in October 1995 with this project being the
final phase. Construction of the I-805/Nobel
Drive Interchange was completed and opened
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to the public in 2002. It was followed by
the completion of the Miramar Road
widening project in 2006. An environmental
reevaluation for this final phase was needed
to address changes in design standards and
was approved in December 2006.

Funding Status

The project is now 100 percent designed,
and 95 percent of funds have been secured.
The FY 2009 Appropriation request for $2
million will fully fund this project.
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